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Children in Need 
On Friday 17th November we  

supported Children in Need. The 
children were all involved and we 

raised £141.25 

Well done everyone! 

Attendance 
We are striving to continually improve 
our attendance and punctuality. This  
year there have been a lot of requests 
for leave to go abroad. These absences 
are unauthorised and your child may 
lose their place in school.  Every day 
matters in your child’s learning. 
This is especially important following the 
2 year disruption of their education due 
to the pandemic. 

 Please consider this very carefully when 
you are thinking about taking your child 
out of school and remember that you 
will be fined if you take unauthorised 
leave! 

Parent Consultations 

Thank you to all the parents 
who  spoke to teachers in their 

parent  consultations. It is      
always a good opportunity to 

share your child’s success, talk 
about their targets and discuss 
any concerns you may have. 
We pride ourselves on the     

relationship and partnership 
that we have with our parents 
and wold like to thank you for 

supporting your children in their 
education and through their 

Redhill learning journey.  

School Photos.  

Ordering deadline for your child’s 

school photo is Sunday 31st             

December 2023.If you wish to        

receive them for Christmas, the 

deadline is 13th December. 

  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=children+in+need+2016&view=detailv2&&id=23DC9A4C75C02B93E7761031006994EDB98994A8&selectedIndex=0&ccid=ZA8ORaA0&simid=608007949735497450&thid=OIP.M640f0e45a034bee5c3da576a9ae3cba7o0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=spotlight+on+attendance&view=detailv2&&id=A023E71D83F24905F4DAB3E14BED4D0F0A59C506&selectedIndex=3&ccid=ZHd7kfBI&simid=608033032345815869&thid=OIP.M64777b91f0480091f3245d65389a7939o0


Poppy Appeal. 

Thank you to all the children who 
contributed to the remembrance 
charity by buying a remembrance 
wristband, zip pull, snap band or 
key ring.  We have been thinking 
about why we wear a  poppy in our 
assemblies so please ask the      
children to tell you all about it!  

Bring it on Brum! 
Bring It On Brum! is running FREE activ-
ity clubs in Birmingham throughout the 
winter school holidays for children who 
are eligible for benefits-related free 
school meals. Each club will run for up 
to seven days and each child is eligible 
to attend four sessions. 
Activities include sports and games, 
arts and crafts, cookery, dance and mu-
sic. Programmes will vary  but every day 
young people will get a nutritious meal 
served up for free! 
Bookings for winter holiday clubs will 
open from Monday, 4 December 2023 
at: www.bringitonbrum.co.uk 

Christmas Countdown 

4th December: Christmas Post box 

opens 

14th December-:  Children’s Christ-

mas Lunch  

14th December: Winter Jumper Day 

18th December: Y5 /Y6 Christmas 

Party 

19th December:  Y3/ Y4 Christmas 

Party 

19th December:  Reception , Y1 & 

Y2 parties       

19th December:  Santa Visit and 

photos 

21stDecember:  1.30pm—Christmas 

production for parents  

22nd December: 9.30am - Attend-

ance & Progress Assembly / Non-

uniform & Toy Day  

The children will also be watching 

“Jack & the Beanstalk” - an online 

pantomime during the last week . 

http://www.bringitonbrum.co.uk

